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‘Love, Laugh and Learn’ 

This Half Terms Value — Generosity  

Ludlow Castle Trip Year 4 Dates for 

your Diary 

Monday 19th        

September 

School closed for the 

funeral of HM Queen 

Elizabeth II 

Wednesday           

21st September  

E Safety Parent 

Workshop with Paul 

Gerrie 2:40—3:10 

Monday 26th 

September  

TT Rockstars Launch 

Day—Dress up as  a 

rockstar for £1 

 

Friday 21st           

October 

Break up 

Wednesday           

2nd November 

Katie’s Kitchen Expe-

rience in school for 

 

Parents Open Door 

It was wonderful to invite parents into school on Monday and Tuesday. We had lots of posi-

tive feedback and the children really enjoyed sharing their hard work. We hope that over the 

forthcoming year we can provide many more opportunities for parents to become more in-

volved in school.   

Achievement Award TA Award Star of the Week  Headteacher Award 

Penelope B Wade M Leo B  3J All classroom support staff 

Amelie T Charlie R Isaac E  3W National TA Day 16th Sept 

Harvey H  Harry S 3/4L  

Alyssa C  Lilly B 4B  

Theo H  Oliver J 4C  

Isabella H     

On Wednesday year 4 got to go on an amazing trip to Ludlow Castle. A lady, 
who was dressed in a medieval costume showed us around the castle. We 
saw the grand entrance, the dining room, kitchens and even the chapel.  

My favourite part of the day was going up all the stairs to the top of the cas-
tle. The stairs were so steep but we are conquered our fears and made it to 
the top. After our tour, we got to observe the castle and sketch it. It was so 
fun and a great way to start our History topic, 1066!  

Isabelle S 4B 



Year 3’s Ancient Greek Memorable Experience! 

Athens (3B) and Sparta (3W) competed against each other in different events such as discus, 

javelin and horse and carriage races! There was great teamwork and lots of enthusiasm all round! We then 

had an award ceremony for the Olympic champions. To end our special day, we celebrated with some 

Greek dancing and had an authentic Greek banquet, where we tried dried figs, sesame seed bread sticks, 

mastic sweet jelly and baclava…delicious! 

Our Christian School Values 

This half term's Christian Value focus is generosity, being kind and unselfish, especially with our time. Over the course of the 
half term, we will explore this value further through our daily acts of worship, sharing both religious and non-religious      
stories and considering how generosity is shown by others as well as ourselves.  

As part of our long-term commitment to embedding our Christian Values, each child has a Values Passport. Over their time 
at Wrockwardine Wood CE Junior School, children are given the opportunity to achieve a values sticker for each of the 12 
values.  

This half term, a values sticker for demonstrating generosity can be earned through an exceptional achievement or action 
inside or outside of school. Here are some suggestions of how your child might earn a generosity sticker outside of school: 

• helping to prepare a family meal once a week 

• spending regular time with a family member or family friend who may be lonely 

• donating some of your clothes or possessions to charity 

• fundraising for a charity of your choice 

If you feel your child has earned their generosity sticker, please complete the form available on our website (values-
passport-slip.pdf (wrockwardinewoodjunior.org.uk) , and return it to your child's class teacher for approval. If they agree, 
your child will be awarded the generosity sticker for their passport. 

https://www.wrockwardinewoodjunior.org.uk/media/11110/values-passport-slip.pdf
https://www.wrockwardinewoodjunior.org.uk/media/11110/values-passport-slip.pdf


 

 

Ancient Egyptian Workshop 

This morning, we had an 

amazing workshop about 

the Egyptians. We looked at 

all different artefacts and 

had to dress up like    

Egyptians. We looked at 

some information on  

Pharaohs and what    

happened to them when 

they died. The really funny 

part was when someone 

had to pretend to be mum-

mified and we pretended to 

take out their lungs, intes-

tines and liver to be put 

into canopic jars. It was a 

lot of fun!!  

5/6P  

Attendance: 

I am delighted to tell you that last 
week's attendance was an amazing 
98%. Regular attendance helps us 
build excellent relationships with your 
children, which we know is so im-
portant when starting the new school 
year. Thank you for supporting us to 
achieve this. 

 

ParentPay 

Reminder that all trips, clubs, meals and uniform are now paid for via ParentPay. Please see the school office if you 

have not yet activated your account. Donations for the TT Rockstars day in school on  Monday 26th September 2022 

should be paid in cash. Donations will be collected in the classrooms. 



 

Parent Picnic and Workshop Year 3 

On Wednesday 14th September, year 3 had a fantastic, energetic wellbeing and fitness session with the peo-

ple from Energize. We were so excited that our mums, dads and grandparents came to join in with us! We 

took part in different fitness activities with our grown ups, like football, catch and clap, tennis and step jump. 

After so much energetic exercise, we were all ready for a delicious picnic lunch! We all had a great time and 

we think our worn out mums, dads and grandparents did too! 

Written by Roman and Darcy 
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